
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director / Interim Lead 

 Planning and Zoning Department 

DATE: September 26, 2019 

SUBJECT: Herrera House, 1805 E. 3rd Street 

 C14H-2019-0112 

 District 3 

 Postponement Request by Community 

 

 

The Herrera family and community members request a postponement of the above-referenced zoning case 

from the October 4, 2019 Council hearing date to November 14, 2019. Staff and the property owner are not 

opposed to the postponement. 

 

If you have any questions about this item, please contact Cara Bertron, Deputy Historic Preservation Officer, 

at (512) 974-1446. 

 

 

 

 

xc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

 J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 

riveraa
Text Box
  
 96
 PAZ



1

Bertron, Cara

From: Bertron, Cara
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 1:01 PM
To: Rosanna Cervantes
Subject: RE: Diana Herrera Castaneda (1805 E. 3RD STREET AUSTIN TEXAS 78702) HERRERA 

HOUSE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Rosanna, thanks for your email—confirming receipt. 
 
Cara Bertron 
Senior Planner / Deputy Historic Preservation Officer 
City of Austin Planning and Zoning Department 
(512) 974‐1446 / cara.bertron@austintexas.gov 
 

From: Rosanna Cervantes [mailto:rosannarae9@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 1:00 PM 
To: Bertron, Cara <Cara.Bertron@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Re: Diana Herrera Castaneda (1805 E. 3RD STREET AUSTIN TEXAS 78702) HERRERA HOUSE 

 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Good Afternoon,  
 
The Herrera Family and Community Members are requesting the City Council Meeting to be postponed to 
11/14/19 if possible.  
 
Please let me know if this can be worked out.  
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information feel free to contact me at 512-514-3094.   
 
We truly appreciate your time and assistance with this, have a wonderful afternoon! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Rosanna Cervantes  
 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

 




